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Hello, 

 

I am a 15 year wildlife biologist and environmental scientist that has worked 

throughout the forests of Oregon. Much of my work has been in the older stands of 

trees with countless hours at all times of day and night traversing the wilderness 

alone. My time in our forests is matched by few. The value in these lands is its 

conservation. Turning a forest into a plantation of mono crop does not benefit 

Oregonians.    


